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The education fair Open Doors for education abroad is already a tradition and gives detailed
information about the possibilities for studying in foreign institutions.

During the fair that took part in October ware presented the possibilities for education in
prestigious universities, boarding schools and language centers. The good academic
preparation is basic for acceptance at these institutions.

The student’s campaign for 2008 — 2009 had started with the fair in October where participated
universities from the UK, The Netherlands, Denmark, USA, ltaly, Germany, Switzerland,
Cyprus, etc. All the young people who have decided to continue their education abroad also had
the chance to speak with Darbi’s consultants and institution’s representatives and to received
detailed information about scholarships, student’s loans and also the conditions for application
abroad.

The accent of the fair in October was also the possibility to apply at boarding schools in Europe.
To be accepted at that kind of school, the students need very good preparation and the
application process sometimes takes several years.

Some of the participants of the fair were: Brooke House College, The Scola Group of
Schools, Squaw Valley Academy, King's School Ely, St. Gilgen International School, American
International School Salzburg, King Edward's School Surrey, IHTTI, University of Bedfordshire,
Leeds Metropolitan University, Southampton Solent University, University of Hull, Schiller
International University, European University Cyprus, Radboud University, Windesheim
University of Applied Sciences, AMERICAN UNIVERSITY in Bulgaria, Alpine Center & DCT,
Cambridge Educational Group, Emerald Cultural Institut, Oxford International Study Center,
Darbi College, etc.




